
Opportunity to Serve  
 

 The Forum Editorial Advisory Committee (FEAC)! Consists of up to five At-Large members 
(one of whom serves as Chairperson), a Trustee Liaison to the Board, and a staff liaison. We 
currently have two openings available on the Committee and are looking to fill these positions 
as soon as possible. For the sake of geographic diversity, we need members from any of the 
following Regions: US North Central, US South Central, US Southeast, Canada East, Canada 
West, and Canada Central Regions. 
 
Candidates should be active in  Al-Anon continuously for at least the past five years, and are not 
also members of A.A. We invite members to apply who are energetic, dependable, and adept at 
using e-mail and the Internet. We conduct Committee business via conference calls, e-mail, and 
AFG Connects. 
 
The résumé form will be posted on our website or is available from Lois K. delegate@bcyukon-
al-anon.org.   Please check the eligibility requirements on the form and limit your information 
to the first page of the résumé.  
   
FEAC duties involve:  
 
 Reviewing previous issues of The Forum to assure that the quality of the magazine and 

the editorial policy are consistent with Al-Anon philosophy. 
 Reviewing member sharings. 
 Proposing readership surveys and reviewing results.  
 Recommending changes in format and content as needed to ensure that The Forum 

continues to be a vibrant, relevant recovery tool. 
 

The value of the Committee members is based on their knowledge of the Al-Anon program, not 
their awareness of the correct use of the English language. Forum staff will proof manuscripts 
for grammar, spelling, punctuation, clarity and brevity. 
 
Mail completed form to: AFG, Inc., World Service Office,1600 Corporate Landing Parkway, 
Virginia Beach, VA 23454, or by e-mail to wso@al-anon.org, Attention: Julie Miller. 
 
Thank you very much for your assistance! 
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